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UNITED'S 787 FLIGHTS TO RESTART ON MONDAY
United Airlines will start flying its 787 Dreamliners from next week. All the Boeing planes were grounded for nearly four months due to a battery problem that
caused an emergency landing on two planes. United Airlines officials have decided to fly these planes on domestic routes after the Federal Aviation
Authorities lifted the ban. For more details on the article Click Here

 


